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Be Your Best 

CURIOSITY  INCLUSION  
OWNERSHIP    PASSION 

Next Friday, the 18th September is the last day of Term 3. School finishes at 

2:15pm. Buses will run at the earlier time. 

Term 4 commences on Monday 5th October, with students continuing 

remote learning. 

At the moment ALL students will return to onsite learning on MONDAY 12th 
OCTOBER. 

 

Preparing for the return to onsite learning 
Hats 

As part of the SunSmart policy, all students and staff are to wear a broad 

brimmed hat whilst outside from 1st September. Please make sure that your 

child has a named hat upon their return to school. 

Uniform 

Laser Signs and Print supply our school uniform. Now is the time to check out 

what your child needs for the upcoming summer season. I am sure that 

many children have grown! Make sure all clothing is named. 

Drink Bottles 

Please ensure that your child brings a drink bottle to school each day. The 

bubble taps can’t be used. Students can refill their bottles throughout the 

day. 

Lunch Orders 

Lunch orders will be available on Wednesday and Friday. Lunch orders are 

now to be ordered through the Flexischools App. Download the app and 

create an account now, so that you are ready! 
 

Staffing for Term 4 
We look forward to Ben Milsom returning to Irymple South PS in Term 4.  

A huge thank you to Jamie Russell who has been a tremendous support as 

Acting Assistant Principal for the term. 

We wish Sarah Gladman all the best as she embarks on her maternity leave 

as of next Friday, the last day of term. 

Sam Brinsmead will stay at Irymple South for Term 4 and will share 4R with 

Jamie Russell. 
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Construction of the shade structure over the 

basketball court has begun. This will provide 

the students with another area in which they 

can play out 

of the sun. 

Mrs Branson 

will be able to have PE sessions under the 

structure as well. We are hoping that the 

construction will be completed when all 

students return on the 12th October. 

Happy Birthday 

SEPTEMBER 

Clancy Stephens (7th) 

Stephanie Ryan-Orchard (7th) 

Addison Bell (7th) 

Amelia Murphy (7th) 

Antonio Pardo (8th) 

Shane Krul (9th) 

Karina Bozzi (11th) 

Harrison Lay (13th) 

Joshua McShane (13th) 

Eamon Douglas (13th) 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Prep G 

Indi Gibson 
Prep M 

Brodie Holland 

Sam Panuccio 
1T 

Jovi Caristo 
1M 

Elvira Cua 
1C 

Ruben Gee 
2W 

Jeffery Sae-Yang 
2R 

Milla Madigan 

2B 

Harry Creek 
3V  

Hunter Brand 

James Kennedy 
3M 

Alex Le Roux 
4R 

Breanna Lever 
4C 

Mia Woolfrey 
5A 

Eva Whitworth 
5R 

Brielle Accola 

6S 

Sofia Tabacco 
6H 

Sam Tassone 
Art 

Patrick Mannes 
PE 

Zoe Lee 
Music 

Ollie Hughes 

Paityn Leishman 
 

 


